
    3rd February 2022 

Diary dates 

   11.02.22    Last day of term 

   21.02.22    First day of term  

   04.03.22    Star Lincs Planetarium Year 3 

7-11.03.22    Hilltop Residential Trip Year 6 

We are excited that Star Lincs Planetarium 
are returning on 4th March especially for 
Chestnut class, who sadly missed out in 
October, due to Covid.  

We are exploring ways to promote the 17 global goals in our school. The children 
are driving this forward through development of initiatives to promote a 
sustainable future.  

 
Today Lily and her Eco club, along with some of 
our year 4 and 5 pupils, led an assembly 
launching their club. 
 
Our Eco club has been running quietly in the 
background and is now opening up to Y1-6. Keep 
an eye out on ParentPay and the newsletter to 
see how your child can become involved.  
 
In addition to this,  we have some new drop-in 
clubs planned for the nextterm, running at lunch 
times, promoting good mental health and 
wellbeing. 
 

We are incredibly proud of the children leading these changes towards a better 
and sustainable future in our school.   

Big thank you to everyone 
who dropped in bags of 
clothes for Bag2school 
last week!  

PTFA raised £88 which is 
great! Also a thank you to 
the Pavilion for allowing us 
to use their changing room 
again.  

Lyla received an award from the 
Kindness Council today.  

 
We love celebrating kindness! 


